

Lugarno Public School P & C Association Newsletter: 28th July 2020, Week 2 Term 3

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT...

I hope everyone had a nice break. This term the P & C will be organising a "create a plate or calendar" fundraiser which is perfect for the Covid environment. The note can be found at the end of this newsletter and in school bags today with all the details. Please help support this fundraiser whilst making a nice gift or keepsake.

Covid has definitely impacted all parts of our lives, P & C included. We have risen to the challenge and will be conducting an online Father's Day Stall whilst also giving the students the opportunity to view the gifts at school. See below for further details. Unfortunately, we will not be able to have a Father's/Grandfather's Day breakfast this year.

Our next P & C meeting will be on Wednesday 19th August commencing at 7pm. This will be conducted via Zoom. If you have previously wanted to come along to a meeting but were unable to attend due to children being at home etc, this might be a great opportunity to see what it is all about. Becoming part of the P & C is a great way to get involved in your child's school. I hope to see some new faces with some new ideas at our next virtual meeting.

Take care.

Regards, Melissa.

Next meeting: 19th August at 7pm via Zoom

Doing it for the kids

President:

Melissa Porter (0405 142 403)

president@lugarnopandc.org.au

Vice Presidents:

Phil Walker (0417 064 164) and Julia Cambey (0423 772 773)

vp@lugarnopandc.org.au

Treasurer:

Kirsty McDonnell (0405 484 561)

treasurer@lugarnopandc.org.au

Assistant Treasurer:

Leanne Ireland (0416 447 123)

assistanttreasurer@lugarnopandc.org.au

Secretary

Venus Amoro-Njuguna (0402 007 463)

secretary@lugarnopandc.org.au

Assistant Secretary:

Maria Wainwright (0421 408 386)

assistant-

secretary@lugarnopandc.org.au

SUB-COMMITTEE NEWS

FUNDRAISING NEWS

Convener: Vicki Kaniouris

<u>Paver Wall:</u> The new pavers are up! Can you spot yours below? Thank you to Mr Tucker who placed the pavers for us, to Nicole Devet for organising and to those families who purchased a paver.



<u>Create a plate/calendar:</u> Coming home in school bags today is an order form for the create a plate/calendar fundraiser. Please help us fundraise while also getting a great keepsake or gift. Any questions please contact Nicole Devet on 0408 471 300.



Father's Day Stall:

Due to Covid-19 we have modified our Father's Day Stall this year. Gifts will be on display at school for the students to view in Week 6. Students will be given an order form (with pictures of the gifts) for them to select which gift/s they would like to purchase. Parents/carers can then order and pay for the gifts online via Qkr! Gifts with then be distributed via classrooms on Thursday 3rd September in time for Father's Day.



CANTEEN NEWS

Convener: Janette Allardyce-Walker

The canteen is open for online orders only. We are unable to provide over the counter service at this stage or accept cash. If you would like to order recess, lunch or a snack for your child please order using the QKR! App. Most items are available to order.

Thank you for your understanding during the current situation.



UNIFORM SHOP NEWS

Convener: Janette Allardyce-Walker

The uniform shop will continue to fill online orders only. If you have any uniform requirements, please place an order using the QKR! App and it will be delivered to your child's classroom. If you have any questions regarding uniform, please feel free to contact Janette on 0410 638 340.





Design a Calendar or Plate

Turn your children's artworks, photos, hand or footprints into something they will treasure forever.



\$28

Make mealtimes fun with a plate designed by your budding artist. Strong enough to use every day, they provide a lasting memory of their childhood.

Made of durable BPA-free food-safe melamine, it's dishwasher safe and covered by a 40 year quality guarantee. Diameter of the plate is 25cm.



\$18

Have your child design a 2021 calendar to brighten up the home that also makes great gifts for the family.

The ideas are endless and the process fun.

If you would like to order a plate or calendar for your child to complete at home, simply fill out the form below and return with your money to the letterbox outside the office or alternatively pay via the Qkr! website. Once we receive your payment we will send home the special paper you need to draw, paint, stamp or stick on and return to the school by the cut off date of Friday. 28 August 2020. We then send on to the company who will then turn them into a beautiful keepsake. You can order multiples of the same drawing or do multiple drawings on different sheets - it's entirely up to you.









Yes I would like my child to design a plate or calendar